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        Ref. No. 2024/143                                                                                        Date:16.09.2024 
 
 
 
The Office Bearers/ Central Committee members/ State Committee Chiefs 
A.I.B.R.F. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
                 Re: Heavy downpour and flood situation in Andhra & Telangana States 
                        In September, 2024 affecting lakhs of people 
 
 
Due to heavy rainfall measuring about 520 millimeters in 24 hours in September, 2024, vast land 
area in Andhra Pradesh and Telangana states submerged in deep water affecting lakhs of people 
in the states. There are heavily losses to the properties in the area due to the flood and as per 
the media report about 50 persons have died in the flood. Large number of people in rural areas 
have become homeless. 
 
2.  Two state committees of AIBRF in the states of Andhra Pradesh & Telangana have 
commenced providing assistance to rehabilitate   the victims and collected funds in their states 
from members for this purpose. 
 
3. AIBRF central office has decided to send Rs. 50000/- to the state committees as a support 
to their rehabilitation work to express our solidarity in these hours of calamity. 
 
4. We appeal our affiliates to consider sending funds to the state committees for this purpose 
to strengthen their hands to help flood affected victims.  
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                                 With Warm Greetings,  

                                                                                              Yours Sincerely, 
 

                                                                                                
                                                                                                      (S. C. JAIN) 
                                                                                               GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 
 


